
 

 
    

KEEPING YOU MOVING 
Extending Bass Pro Mills Drive, from Highway 400 to 

Weston Road 
MARCH 2025 

 
The City of Vaughan has plans to extend Bass Pro Mills Drive, from Highway 400 to Weston Road. A 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment was conducted in 2022 and determined that the 
extended Bass Pro Mills Drive will feature new signalized intersections, sidewalks, cycling facilities, 
streetscaping features and more. The Bass Pro Mills Extension is one of the key infrastructure 
projects identified in the Council-approved Nine Point Action Plan to Fight Traffic Gridlock in 
Vaughan. 
 
Learn more! 
Drop by an Open House on Monday, April 7 to learn more about the project, review designs and 
speak directly to the project team. Here are the details: 

• Location: Vellore Village Community Centre (1 Villa Royale Ave.) 
• Time: Drop by any time from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 

 
Can’t attend in person? No problem. Materials from the Open House will be available online for 
review and comment at vaughan.ca/BassProMillsDrive until Monday, April 21.  
 
 
 
 
 

  Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery department 
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 
905-832-2281 ext. 8917 
vaughan.ca/BassProMillsDrive 
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